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TERM 4, 2023

ACKNOWLEDGEMENT OF COUNTRY
We would like to acknowledge the traditional owners of the land on which we meet today, the
Whadjuk people of the Noongar Nation of Australia and pay our respects to the elders of the
past, present and emerging.

TERM PLANNER TERM DATES WEBSITE EMAIL US

UPCOMING EXCURSIONS AND
INCURSIONS

We have a very busy end to the year with lots
of events happening in Term 4.

PERMISSION
SLIPS CAN BE
FOUND
HERE

Please ensure that you return permission slips /payment for the
following:

e Year 1Zoo Excursion - 8 December

e Year 2 Constable Care Excursion - 13 December
e Year 5 Willetton BAsketball adn Hoyts Excursion - 13 December
¢ Year 3/4 Willetton BAsketall and Hoyts Excursion - 14 December
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YEAR S INSTRUMENTAL PROGRAM 2024
EXPRESSIONS OF INTEREST SOUGHT

Dear parents

| am trying something new this year to attempt to expedite the process of
selecting students for the clarinet, brass and flute programs during Year 5 and 6
at Attadale Primary. In previous years, some parents have been informed very
late in the year about their child's place in the program due to the delay in
responses from other families.

This year, | am asking parents to contact me if their child is interested in playing
two or more of the instruments listed. Places are also dependant on student
achievement in classroom music lessons and Instrumental Music Services
testing. If selected, it is important that both you and your child fully understand
the commitment required, before deciding to indicate interest in being
considered for a final place.

Instrumental music skills do not bloom overnight! They are built carefully and
steadily over a number of years, and success in the program requires sustained
commitment by both children and parents. Please do not accept a place in the
program if there is a chance that your child will not complete Year 6 at Attadale
Primary.

If your child is interested in playing flute, clarinet and brass (trumpet and
trombone) during Year 5 and 6, please contact me and | will provide more detail.

Thanks
Asiri Perera ﬁr

asiri.perera@education.wa.edu.au

The Year 5s in Room 14 are holding a competition from years PP to year 6. We are
encouraging you to bring in bread tags and the tops off drink cans. Not only will
you save these items going into landfill, but you will be helping to make wheel
chairs for disabled people.

We have given each classroom two containers, one for bread tags and the other
for can tops. The class that collects the most tags and tops will win 30 minutes
of free play. The competition will be held this term from week 4 to week 9.

Thank you and good luck collecting!



P AND C NEWS

Volunteers requested from
Week 7 Year 1 Room 4 - Miss Behsman
Week 8 Year 3 Room 10 - Mrs Summerfield and Mrs Fullgrabe

WEEKLY

Week 07 - 20 November 2023

Vietnamese Noodle Salad - $5.50, with
chicken +$1.00

» Gluten free rice noodles dressed with
Chang’s noodle salad dressing, mint,
cabbage, cucumber, carrot and snow
peas.

* \egetarian option available

Attalicious Pizza - $5.00, perfect portions
of pizza with your choice of toppings. All
made with our Attalicious special sauce.

Toppings -

« Margarita

¢ Ham & Cheese
e Hawaiian
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Apple Slinky - $1.50 s 4
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Frozen Fruit Wedges - .50c
Watermelon, oranges and pineapple

Available online and over the counter

Similar to photo...full description on
Spriggy app, orders by 830am or 9am in person (cash)

P&C Committee



A:tadale Primary

ATTAMUMS T4
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For current committee members & anyone interested
in joining us next year or finding out more! We'll be
reviewing our events & achievements this year &
planning for 2024 - ALL WELCOME!

COME TO OUR DAY MEETING OR OUR
EVENING MEETING - OR BOTH!

Friday 24th Tuesday Sth
November & @l))e:,c%rgber
*20)- uvpm
EPSZSdrismTuildin Point Walter Golf Course
9 (Grass Lands Bar & Cafe)

Any questions contact attamums@gmail.com
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http://attadaleps.wa.edu.au/vijafep/2023/11/January-Dance-Workshops.pdf

